
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Traceability 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Inline Plastics Corp. has a traceability program.  

Each carton of product is identified with a specific date code which allows us to trace 

the product back to the raw material, machine and process as a whole.  

We perform mock retrieval tests twice annually and meet the requirements as set forth 

by the SQF code (GFSI). 

 

Regards, 
 
Ted Bednarsky 
Quality Systems Administrator 
 
January 1, 2020 

42 Canal Street, Shelton, CT 06484 
Phone:  203-924-5933 
Fax:  203-924-0370 
www.inlineplastics.com 
 

 


	42 Canal Street, Shelton, CT 06484
	42 Canal Street, Shelton, CT 06484

